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Willamette University Network Outage:
Willamette is still trying to recover from a “cyber incident” that has disrupted their technology and
operations. They are working around the clock to restore the network and systems as securely as
possible. Last week we found that our keycards to get into Kaneko are working. Wifi was not working but
has been restored on campus. The WUTemp WiFi is being provided from a clean, secure environment
within our firewalls. It operates as a guest network, meaning you won't need to use your Willamette
credentials to register your device. Simply connect your device to the WUTemp network and enter the
password “resilience” (no quotations, all lower case).
This Week’s Schedule (Check online schedule or ICL Schedule Reports as it is subject to change)

Hanni Scholar Committee Meeting: Thursday, 2/29/2024 | 12:00 PM - 1:00 PM | Kaneko,
immediately after morning presentations
The Hanni Scholar Committee is meeting to touch bases and review the process followed by the
committee to select 6 Hanni Scholar finalists
Thursday Afternoon in Kaneko Special Interest Group Signup Sheet

Follow-up to presentation on Tuesday Feb. 20: The Salem Street Mural Project
● Asphalt Art Initiative
● Portland Street Painting Project

● Salem Street Painting Program
● Salem Public Art Commission (SPAC)

● Salem Public Art Collection Online Tour - this is nowhere near complete and doesn’t have the
street murals on it (yet), but it’s a start.

Spring 2024 Hallie Ford Literary Series: A Reading by Terese Marie Mailhot
Tuesday, February 27, 2024 | 5:00 PM – 6:00 PM | Salem Campus - Putnam University Center | 3rd
floor Alumni Lounge (935 Mill ST SE, Salem)
Spring 2024 Hallie Ford Literary Series presents bestselling author Terese Marie Mailhot. She will be
reading from her book "Heart Berries" in the Alumni Lounge on Tuesday, February 27, 2024 at 5:00pm.
Sponsored by the Department of English and the Hallie Ford Chair in Writing.
This event is FREE and Open to the Public.
For more information for this event, please contact Scott Nadelson <snadelson@willamette.edu>
To request disability accommodations for this event, please contact scheduling and events.

WU Annual Frost Lecture: Professor Katherine L. French, speaking on "The Life of a
Medieval Boarding House"
Thursday, February 29, 2024 | 7:00 PM | WU Ford 122 Smullin Film Studies Theater | 1140 State ST
This is a special invitation from Professor Smaldone: I am very excited to invite you all to the department's
upcoming Frost Lecture, which is an annual event for which we bring an outstanding scholar to speak on
a special topic. This year our Frost Lecturer is Professor Katherine L. French, who is a Guggenheim
Fellow and a Professor of History at the University of Michigan. She will be speaking on "The Life of a
Medieval Boarding House." Please put this event on your calendar and share with friends.
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https://willamette.edu/community/icl/class-schedules/spring-2024/feb.html
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1OrhNrUAXhabhC6sQg2oejL-oTm2sD9crKQf55-4V8nk/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1y5T87NbzVa_9hIGe1QJVnQ9b_eCyZGOsAJG7zYL3ge4/edit?usp=sharing
https://asphaltart.bloomberg.org/
https://www.portland.gov/transportation/permitting/street-painting#!/action=viewmore&type=latestPages
https://www.cityofsalem.net/community/things-to-do/explore-public-art-in-salem/street-painting-program
https://www.cityofsalem.net/government/boards-commissions/commissions/salem-public-art-commission
https://storymaps.arcgis.com/stories/e086aebd172149cfb38c4a3d1e69d796
https://events.willamette.edu/haps/filter?event_type=lecture
mailto:snadelson@willamette.edu
mailto:schedule-info@willamette.edu
https://willamette.edu/community/icl/more-about-icl/newsletters/index.html


Clear your closets: Professional attire contributes to a cohesive work culture and promotes career
success. Chemeketa Student Resources and The Safe Haven are sponsoring Dress for Success this
year. Here's how you can help:
● Donate gently used professional clothes in Building 2 Room 230 the week of February 26- March 1

during the hours of 8 am-2 pm. GwenEllyn can take them if you bring them to class.
● Spread the word!

LOST & FOUND: The following items have been in our lost and found for some time: sunglasses, reading
glasses, thermos bottle, glasses case, purple comb and a red Marine’s cap. Please claim them if they are
yours or if you know who they belong to. Items not claimed will be donated at the end of the month.
Contact GwenEllyn.
Dates to remember:
● ICL Board Meetings: 2nd Thursday each month at 1:00 PM on Zoom. All members are welcome.
● Curriculum Committee Meetings: 3rd Thursday of each month at 12:00 PM, usually in Kaneko.
● Wine Club: 3rd Monday of each month at 4:30 PM. Contact Dave MacMillan to get details or to get

on the mailing list.
● Friday Virtual Happy Hours on Zoom at 4:30 PM. Open to all past members, current members,

and new members! We’d love to see you and chat. BYOB
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